
 

 

 

8 November 2022 

 

Notice of Revision of  
Safe Deposit Box Service Fee and Offer 

 

The service fee and offer of Safe Deposit Box of Nanyang 

Commercial Bank, Limited (“the Bank”) will be revised with effect 

from 23 December 2022(“Effective Date”). 

 

For details, please contact our Customer Services Officer/ 

Manager.  

 

Note: The Bank will inform the customers who hold the safe deposit box(es) 

under service fee revision by mail. Please note that if customers continue 

to use the above listed service(s) after the Effective Date, the customers 

will be deemed to have agreed to the change(s). The Bank may not be able 

to continue to serve customers who do not accept the revised fee(s). Should 

customers have any enquiry/ response, please contact our staff. 
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